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• 

To: 
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April 19, 2023 
Each Director 
David Landis, Chair �

\, 

Salt Creek Flood Resiliency Ad Hoc Subcommittee 

Paul assures me that the chair has authority to create an ad hoc subcommittee and so I 
want to put my thoughts down on paper. We have known since the last Board retreat 
that the study of Salt Creek's floodplain reveals the need to attend to the risk of flooding in 
our area of jurisdiction. 

The purpose of this subcommittee is to review the Salt Creek Floodplain Resiliency Study 
and to review the identified alternatives for possible action. The subcommittee is directed 
to formulate a work plan on the next steps, estimate costs of alternatives, and prepare 
recommendations for Board consideration. The subcommittee can make funding requests 
for the FY'24 budget and LRIP and prepare suggested goals. 

The Subcommittee is authorized for one year of operation, May 1, 2023, to May 1, 2024. 
The Subcommittee shall meet at the call of the Subcommittee Chair and may make 
recommendations to the Board for Board action. 

The Subcommittee is authorized and encouraged to establish working relationships with 
potential partners including the City of Lincoln and other public entities, local, state or 
federal. 

Larry Ruth will chair the Subcommittee. Other members shall be Deb Eagan, Chelsea 
Johnson, Ken Vogel, Susan Seacrest, Ray Stevens, Bob Andersen, Gary Hellerich, Anthony 
Schutz and David Landis. 
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Protecting our natural resources for future generations 
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